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29 June 2020 

Extended Financial Reporting Deadline   

Shareholders are advised that Mie Pay Limited will be relying on ASIC Corporations (Extended Reporting 
and Lodgment Deadlines—Listed Entities) Instrument 2020/451 to extend the reporting deadline for the 
lodgement of the full year 31 March 2020 financial report by one month.  
 
COVID-19 has created a significant amount of disruption across the world, with a particularly severe 
lockdown in New Zealand.  The mandatory lock down period and remote working has impacted our 
finance and administration staff efficiency.  In addition, the usual on site audit work has not been able to 
be undertaken in accordance with the planned audit timetable. Although working remotely and cloud 
technology use has allowed audit work to be progressed through this period, the audit timetable has 
been impacted and therefore the reporting deadline of 30 June cannot be met. 
  

  

For further information, please contact 

Roger J Kerr 
Chairman 

M: +64 21 935 288 
E: rogerjkerr@miepay.com 

 


